
Hello to everyone, 

On the morning of Saturday 04/01/2025, Emma joined God in her 

new life. She had been surrounded the day before by her family, 

friends, Marie Antoinette, Marie Claire, Pat and Cécile. The medical 

staff were very attentive and present for her and for those around 

her. 

The funeral will probably take place next Saturday 11/01/2025 in 

Aalst in the early afternoon. 

Thank you so much for your prayers for Emma, Marie Antoinette who 

lived with her for so many years, and for all of us. 

Agnès and the Sisters of the Belgium Region 


